
 

TO:  Student Representative Assembly  

FROM:              Maheera Choudhury, AVP Finance  

SUBJECT:  Bylaw 9; Non-MSU Groups – EWB McMaster  

DATE:  October 10, 2023  

 

  

Dear SRA,  

  

After carefully reviewing and engaging in insightful discussions regarding EWB's budget 
and responses to our inquiries, the Finance Committee is delighted to express our 
unwavering support for the approval of EWB's budget for the upcoming 2023-2024 
school year. 

 

In light of our comprehensive evaluation, we wish to put forth the following thoughtful 
recommendations: 
 

Strengthening Non-Student Levy Revenue Streams: It is our earnest suggestion that 
EWB takes deliberate and concerted efforts to fortify the stability of their non-student 
levy revenue sources, ensuring their consistent annual inflow. While we acknowledge 
the commendable efforts made to secure funding from the MES, we harbor the belief 
that even greater endeavors could be directed toward securing a more substantial 
allocation of funding from the Faculty of Engineering. This would not only enhance 
EWB's financial resilience but also serve to further their shared interests and goals with 
the Faculty. 

 

In conclusion, the Finance Committee is genuinely gratified by the dedication and 
commitment demonstrated by EWB thus far.  

 

Thank you,  
Maheera Choudhury 

  

Associate Vice-President Finance   

avpfinance@msu.mcmaster.ca 

  

  

.   

MEMO 

  

From the office of the…  

AVP Finance  


